
 

 

27th November 2023 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
Rosh Pinah Primary School is consulting on its admissions arrangements for 2025/26. The consultation begins on the 
27th November 2023 and closes on the 31st January 2024. 
 

The main changes to our admission arrangements relate to our Reception Admissions Policy. Please note the addition of 
point 4 in the oversubscription criteria: 

 

1. Looked after or previously looked after children who ceased to be looked after because they were adopted (or 
became subject to a residence order or special guardianship order) who have 4 points on the CRP. The definition 
of a “looked after child” is by reference to footnote 16 to paragraph 1.7 of the Admissions Code. 

 

2. Children who have 4 points on the CRP with a sibling enrolled at the School at the time of application and the 
sibling is due to continue to attend the School after the child enters the School. 

 

3. Children of staff (e.g. including domestic/office staff) who have 4 points on the CRP where the member of staff 
(e.g. all staff including domestic/office) has been employed by the School for 2 or more years at the proposed 
date of entry. 

 

4. Children who attend Rosh Pinah Primary School Nursery at the time of application with a completed and                          
valid CRP, 1 to a maximum of 40 pupils. 

 

5. Children who have 4 points on the CRP who are siblings of former pupils of the School. 
 

6. Other child who has 4 points on the CRP. 
 

7. Any other children who do not have 4 points on the CRP. 
 

The elements of our arrangements that are not changing are: 
 All other elements of the CRP form are not changing, including the sections on Jewish education and 

volunteering. 
 Our Published Admission Number remains at 60. 
 All other elements of our published admissions arrangements, including our Admissions Policy and 

Supplementary Information form, remain the same. 
 

Please find attached a copy of our full admissions arrangements, including the Admissions Policy, Supplementary 
Information Form and the revised Certificate of Religious Practice form. 
 

If you have comments in relation to any of these changes, please send them to Mrs Rachel Harris at admin@rpps.org.uk 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Ms Jill Howson 
Headteacher   

mailto:admin@rpps.org.uk

